RODEO SANITARY DISTRICT

800 SAN PABLO AVE. - RODEO, CA 94572-1232
(510) 799-2970 - FAX (510) 7995403

NOTICE OF MEETING
CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN as follows:

The regular board meeting of the Rodeo Sanitary District Board of Directors
scheduled for April 8, 2025, has been canceled.

The next meeting of the Rodeo Sanitary District Board of Directors will be held on
May 13, 2025. The location of the Regular Meeting will be provided on the
Agenda to be distributed before the meeting. Information regarding the meeting
can be obtained at the District’s website: rodeosan.org.

Dated: April 7, 2025 P

Nina ESSia(ong
RODEQ'SANITARY DISTRICT

Administrative Assistant
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